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Cultural Arts Events 

 
 

 

June, 2005: Westchester, California 

 
The William H. Hannon Foundation, founded by the late Catholic philanthropist and real 

estate developer William H. Hannon, has provided a grant in the amount of $41,000 to 

St. Anastasia School in Westchester to support the production of three cultural events a 

year over the next five years at the Westchester K-8 Catholic school.   

 

As part of its cultural arts curriculum, the school annually produces a Christmas 

Program, a school musical and is considering adding an annual talent show.  To 

produce these cultural arts programs, St. Anastasia must rent venue space as well as 

equipment.  The William H. Hannon Foundation’s grant bridges the gap between Parent 

Teacher Organization support and other fundraising to ensure that the programs will 

take place over the next five years.     

 

“The support of the William H. Hannon Foundation guarantees the continuation of our 

vibrant cultural arts programs,” said St. Anastasia School Principal Rosemary C. 

Connolly, adding, “We are very grateful for the Foundation’s continued support of St. 

Anastasia.” 

 

“My late uncle had a soft spot in his heart for St. A’s. The school is located just down 

Manchester Avenue from where my uncle had his office and he felt a special connection 

to the school.  We are pleased to carry on his legacy of support for St. Anastasia 

School,” said Kathleen Hannon Aikenhead, President of the William H. Hannon 

Foundation.  
 


